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THERE WILL BE A SPECIAL BUSINESS 

MEETING OF THE MEMBERSHIP OF HIGHWAY 

TABERNACLE SUNDAY, MARCH 20th, IMME-

DIATELY FOLLOWING THE MORNING WORSHIP 

SERVICE. 

Ruth C. Muir 
Church Clerk 

NOTE TO OFF. BOARD: 
There will be a special meeting of the Off. Board Saturday 
night, the 19th, at 7 P.M. Please note change of date and 
time. 


